
 

ACTIONS OF THE DECEMBER 1, 2021, EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

 

 
VOTED that the Executive Committee, on behalf of the Board of Regents pursuant to 
Board Bylaw 3.01, approves KPMG performing audit services related to certain agreed 
upon procedures of the Smithsonian’s June 30, 2021, True NAV investment report.  

  
 


